
 

 

Reading days – Children will continue to read each week and they should bring their book 
bags into school on their reading day.  

P.E is on a Monday and Tuesday. Children are allowed to come to school in their P.E. kits. 
These must be plain; no logos are allowed. Children should not wear any jewellery for 
school.  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

                                                     

 

This term we will finish money before 
moving on to multiplication and 
division.   

Within money, we will focus on the 
value of coins including finding the 
total amount.  

We will also look at making the same 
amount with notes and coins.  

This term, we started our next topic of 
‘Mystery Narratives’. The children will 
focus on alliteration, speech marks and 
prepositions before writing a mystery 
story. 

Following on from ‘Mystery Narratives’, we 
will move onto the topic of ‘Reports’ and 
consolidate our prior learning.  

 

This half term we will be finishing our 
topic ‘Comparing Queens’ before 
moving on to our geography topic of 
Handa’s African Adventure.  

 

This term, we have started our new topic 
of ‘Books’.  We will look at how we use 
different books within the community 
including the bible.  

 

On a Thursday, Mrs Reid teaches 
Science to the children. Their next topic 
will be plants.   

 
 


